
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.192 
Released – 12 October 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 6 October 2022 requesting information regarding the Trust’s 
lymphoedema service. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Are you able to tell me what sort of staffing structure there is in the team please and 
whether you are separate from the Tissue Viability team? 
 
For example: 
Band 8 wte  0 
Band 7 wte  1.6  
Band 6 wte  9.0 and 1.0 vacancy 
Band 5 wte  0 
Band 4 wte  2.0 and 1.0 vacancy 
Admin Band  3.8 
 
The Trust’s lymphoedema service is separate to the Tissue Viability Team. 
 
Also, can you give me any indication of numbers of referrals per year please? 
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